
 

 

Budapest, 14th of November 2016 
 
 
 
 
 

Share sale of a MOL Board member 

 
 
 

Zsigmond Járai, Member of MOL Board of Directors notified the Company that he sold 2,160 pieces 
of series “A” MOL ordinary shares at HUF 18,525 per share on average on the Budapest Stock 
Exchange on 11th of November 2016.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Investor Relations    + 36 1 464 1395 
facsimile:     + 36 1 464 1335 


